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Pilgrims of Mercy in the Holy Land
A proposed subsidy from the Order’s Communication Services

The Communication Services of the Order in Rome, in coordination with Msgr. Fortunato Frezza,
biblical scholar and Master of Ceremonies of the Order, prepared a spiritual booklet intended to
accompany the Jubilee journey in the Holy Land, mainly in Bethlehem and Jerusalem. This booklet
may also help to nourish prayer there, where everyone is connected in communion with our brothers
and sisters who live in the lands of the Bible.
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